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The field trip to Um Rupa Minerals Water Producing Unit took place on 20th May, 
2023. A group of 35 students of the department of Commerce which include 
students of 2nd 4th and 6th semester. The team was led by 5 teachers from 
Commerce Department.  

 
The field trip to Um Rupa was an educational and enriching experience exposing 
the students to real world business operations.   
 


